
 

 
 
     
  Saturday, July 17 
            Vigil Mass   

  5:00 p.m.        Special Intention 
                         Sunday July 18 

 8:00 a.m.     +Bennie Lewinski   

10:00 a.m.       People of the Parish 

  3:00 p.m.*     Michael Flannery  

  5:00 p.m.       +William F. Heinlin 

      Monday, July 19                         

7:30 a.m.       +Stan Evanowski, Sr. 

      Tuesday, July 20 

7:30 a.m.    +Janice Wondolowski 

      Wednesday, July 21 

6:15 p.m.*      +Barbara Eppinger 

  +Maria Guastella   

                       Thursday, July 22  

7:30 a.m.       Mario Barbieto 

                       Friday, July 23                 

7:30 a.m.       +Andrew P. Moynihan 

      Saturday, July 24 

       Vigil Mass 

 5:00 p.m.       +Joan Gawrylowicz 
           Seventeenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

     Sunday, July 25 

 8:00 a.m.       +Joseph Chou 
10:00 a.m.       +Louis Kosa 

3:00 p.m.*       +Charles Mongelli 

5:00 p.m.       People of the Parish 

  

 * Extraordinary Form 

         

Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for July 

                      Masks are now optional. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 
                     Collection for July 11 - $ 4,613.00 

Mail Donations -$ 1,885.50 

On-Line Giving $ 1,078.82 

 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.    

 
MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 

July 17-– July 23 
 

+Sacred Heart+ 
Special Intention 

 
+Candle for Mary+ 

Special Intention 
 

Flocknote – Keep in touch with us via email and text!  All 

the happenings of Corpus Christi on a daily basis, ministry 

news & more. Text the word CHI-RHO  to 84576 Or sign 

up online at Corpuschristichurch2.flocknote.com 

 
Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 
nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin ON 

LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 

CATHOLIC BISHOPS LIFTED DISPENSATION -The 

dispensation from the obligation to attend Mass will 

be lifted for Sunday and Holy Days beginning on 

Saturday, June 5, 2021 and Sunday, June 6, 2021, 

Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of 

Christ. We welcome the Christian faithful to return 

to the regular participation in the Sunday Eucharist, 

the source and summit of our Catholic faith (cf. 

Code of Canon Law canon 1247 and Catechism of 

the Catholic Church, n. 2180

Parish Summer Hours: Monday-Thursday 9-4pm                                         

Closed Fridays July & August. 

          

Social friendship 
 
We pray that, in social, economic and 
political situations of conflict, we may be 
courageous and passionate architects of 
dialogue and friendship. 

Confessions will resume in the Confessional 
in the church. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


 
All are invited to join the Rosary Altar 
Society in praying the Rosary on all 
Sundays during the months of June, 
July & August.  We will start at 9:15 
am by the Grotto.  Inclement weather 
we will pray the Rosary in church. 

 
Corpus Christi establishing a new Prayer 

List for the sick of the parish.  Kindly call in 

to add names to the list.  Please keep in 

mind to notify the parish office when to 

remove the names.  Thank You. Please pray 

for the sick of our parish:  Geraldine Patton, 
Sam Saloom, Jr., Karen Kleinschmidt, Theresa Marchese, 

Judi Zyskowski, Nancy Perkin,  Melissa Telofski 
Juliet Hobson, Stevie Telofski ,Joann Heinlin,  

 
 

PARISH REGISTRATIONS: 
All parishioners should be registered.  Parishioners over 
the age of 18 should register independently of their 
parents.  It is necessary to be a registered active 
parishioner for at least 3 months in order for us to provide 
testimonial letters.  Kindly notify the Parish Office of any 
address/telephone changes. 

 
July 18, 2021 

Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“He said to them, “come away by yourselves to a deserted 

place and rest a while.”                         MARK 6:31 
 Do you spend time, every day, alone and in silence 

listening to how God is calling you?  If not, you are 

missing out on a wonderful opportunity to develop a more 

personal relationship with Him.  Unless we talk and more 

importantly, listen to God every day, how else will we 

know how He is calling us?  Consider making a retreat 

this year, spend some “alone” time with God. 

 
2021 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

Many thanks to those who have already supported the 
Bishop’s Appeal. Our parish pledges totaling $26,583.25 
from 168 parishioners.  This represents 80.6% of our 
$33,000.00 goal. If you would like to donate it’s not too 
late. You may either mail your donation, or you can give 
online at www.diometuchen.org/BAA. 

 
Remembering the Presence of Jesus Christ 

in the Sanctuary 

Our Lord Jesus Christ is always present in the sanctuary;  

let us remember in these summer months.  His presence 

in the Eucharist by being conscience of our attire.  Please 

dress appropriately for Mass.  Thank you for your 

cooperation. 
 
 

 

 

Registration for 2021-2022 Faith Formation is now open 

to all children grades 1 thru 8.  Registration packets are 

only available at the parish office during regular hours. 

(Monday-Thursday 9-4)   A copy of a baptismal certificate 

is required unless your child/children were baptized at 

Corpus Christi.  Deadline for registration is August 1, 

2021. After that date a late fee will apply. 

 

 

REGISTRATION FOR VACATION BIBLE  

SCHOOL CLOSES JULY 30TH 

 
                            Join us this Summer! 

All children ages 7 and older 
Dates:  Aug 4, 11, 18 and 25 
Time:  9:00 am – Noon 
Location:  Corpus Christi Church Hall 
This summer’s VBS theme will focus on 
the Kid’s Clean Water Project by Filter of 
Hope.  Children will have fun playing 
games, watching videos, doing crafts 
while learning how to help those 
impacted by the water crisis and 

understanding the Gospel. For questions, please contact 
CC Children’s Evangelization Ministry @732-770-8245 or 
email corpuschristievm@gmail.com 
To register: https.//forms.gle/xM4yf5tNGdVjeMU37 or visit 
the parish website 
https.//corpuschrisitisouthriver.org/parish-
ministries/vacation-bible-camp-2021/ 

 
 
Donate a Pew  
In Memory of  

Loved One/Family Names –  
  If you have not yet made 
arrangements for a pew but are 
considering it, whether a family 
name or in Memory of a Loved One, call the parish office 
to select a pew or for more information.  Donation is 
$500.00.  Please note: you may wish to make installment 

payments. 

 

The restrooms downstairs are now 
open for your convenience during 
weekend masses. 

 
 

Fr. Charles Ntabyera representing the 

Diocese of Nyundo, Rwanda will be speaking 

on behalf for the Missionary Cooperation 

Plan this weekend July 17-18, 2021.  Please 

be as generous as your means allow.  

 

http://www.diometuchen/
mailto:corpuschristievm@gmail.com
http://www.flickr.com/photos/7174132@N05/4097178708/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


 
Retreat for Men 

“Behold, I stand at the door and knock.” 

                                                Rev. 3:21 

The Redeemer as Patient Lover of Sinners 
Rev. Fr. John A. Perricone 

Retreat Master 
November 12, 13, 14, 2021 

Seminary of the Immaculate Conception 
Retreat House 

440 West Neck Road 
Huntington, NY 11743 

www.icseminary.edu/hospitality 

Sponsored by 
Angus Dei Knights of Columbus Council #12361 

http://painent.wixsite.com/agnus-dei 
 

 
Summer Envelopes 

We sincerely thank our parishioners who mail or 
deliver their weekly envelopes to the parish 
office even when you are out-of-town on 
vacation in the summer months.  As many of you 
understand, our parish expenses and 
obligations do not take a vacation when you do, 
so it is very helpful to be able to rely on your 
continued support even when you cannot 
personally attend Mass here. 

 
 

July  
month of 

 the 
 Precious Blood 

Eternal Father, I offer You the Most Precious 
Blood of Jesus Christ, the merits, love and 

suffering of His Sacred Heart, and the tears and 
sorrows of our Immaculate Mother, as the price of 

the favor I wish to obtain from Your infinite 
goodness.  Amen. 

 
JOIN THE A.O.H. 
‘To be Irish is a Blessing, 
to be a Hibernian is an 
Honor!” 
Are you proud of your 

Irish heritage? 

Are you interested in 

helping your community? 

Do you wish to protect and defend Catholic values? 
Then join the Ancient Order of Hibernians!  We 
invite all Catholic Men (age 16 and older) of Irish 

birth or descent to seek admittance to the FINEST 
Irish Catholic Organization in the World – all we 
ask is for you to live our motto of “Friendship, 
Unity, and Christian Charity”. 
Contact the Brian Boru Divisioun 14 in Middlesex 

County at njaohdiv14@gmail.com 
Dia’s Muire dhuit! (God and Mary be with you 
 
The Hibernians will meet in the church at 9:30 

a.m. the 3rd Sunday of every month to recite one 
decade of the rosary before the 10:00 am Mass.  All 
are invited to join them. 

 
Congress is trying to force Americans to pay for 
abortion.  – The Hyde Amendment and similar laws 
have protected taxpayers from funding elective 
abortion for 45 years.  Now, powerful members of 
Congress want to take away these laws that both 
Democrats and Republicans have supported for 
nearly half a century.  Billions of taxpayer dollars 
could be used to pay for abortion. 
It is critically important for Catholics to send a 
strong message before Congress moves forward to 
impose taxpayer-funded abortion. 
Sign the petition on  

www.NoTaxpayerAbortion.com 

 
A Glimpse of Love 

Today’s gospel gives us a glimpse of how much Jesus 

loves us.  The psalm tells us that the Lord is our shepherd 

and we can rest in him.  We hear that He guides us and 

walks us through evil; giving us courage.  Isn’t there 

someone in your life who would like to know more about 

a God who loves us that much?  Invite your relative or your 

friend to an RCIA Inquiry Session.  Inquiry Sessions do 

not ask for commitments.  Inquiry Sessions are opened to 

anyone who is unbaptized, baptized into another Christian 

Denomination or baptized Catholic but has not received 

BOTH sacraments of Confirmation and Eucharist.  Call the 

parish office for more information. 

All private rooms w/personal bed and bathroom - 
$225.00 

Day trippers (no overnight) $125.00 
For more information contact 

Dan Marengo at (718) 829-8056 or 
danmarengo@aol.com 

 
 

http://www.icseminary.edu/hospitality
http://painent.wixsite.com/agnus-dei
mailto:njaohdiv14@gmail.com
http://www.notaxpayerabortion.com/
mailto:danmarengo@aol.com

